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Fewer than 100 days left...
A message from the Vice Principal

Wow - can you believe it - we are already at less than 100 days until exams begin.  The year has flown by.  
Year 11 have been a credit, working hard, revising and performing brilliantly during their November PPEs.  
I am so proud of them all; now, the hard work really begins! Some have exams in January for their vocational
subjects - there will be revision sessions on the first few days back for these students to give them some final prep. 
 In terms of the final exams, we have only 92 days left of Y11 when we return in January and lots to do!  
It is important to note that this year group have really shown that they are #simplythebest through their awesome
PPE 1 results.  If you haven't seen some of my recent tweets do give us a follow @BroadoakAcademy or
@CarinaSmith87.  The top ten success stories are also included in this newsletter.  
Finally, I would like to celebrate the final weeks with this really special year group.  Each week I will be choosing our
'Top 10' and they will receive sweet treats and 50 house points - look out for this on the socials!

CarinaSmith



Preparing

for PPEs

It's that time already - the next round of

examinations are upon us. The second

round of mock exams start February

21st.

In preparation, all Year 11 students are

expected to attend ''Period 7' sessions

each week.  We also offer general

revision every day in an IT suite

alongside this targeted provision. The

full timetable is detailed on the next

page.

The best results come from learning

over time - not to mention the short term

reward of lots of snacks.  Every child

who attends Period 7 will earn house

points for their house family.

Upcoming Events

Before and After School Activities

February 21st  - Y11 PPE 2 start

Mon - Fri 3pm Homework Club in the Library

We have 7 weeks until the 

next set of exams commence... 

and 19 weeks until the GCSEs begin! 

For questions about Y10 into Y11 please email

parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk FAO Miss Smith

Mon - Fri 8am Breakfast club (free for all,
everyday - no sign up needed)

January - first and second week back -
Revision sessions and vocational exams

Date TBC - Year 11 Futures Evening (likely
WC 23rd January

May 14th - 21st

June GCSE Exams

2023

TALK TO US
01934 422 000
enquiries@broadoakacademy.clf.uk
parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk
carina.smith@clf.uk

Mon - Fri 3pm Independent Study in C1

Mon - Fri 3pm Period 7 Timetable 

tel:01934422000


Breakfast
Club
Bagels galore!

FREE FOR
ALL...8am

EVERYDAY
NO NEED TO BOOK



#SIMPLYTHEBEST



NOVEMBER PPE SUCCESS STORIES 22-23



NOVEMBER RESULTS CELEBRATION

AFTERNOON TEA 6TH DECEMBER

MISS SMITH MISS FORSTER

Contact us: parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk FAO Miss Smith

More information to come in our Spring
newsletter!


